
 

 

Madrid, June 12th, 2013. 

 

In accordance with article 82 of the Spanish Stock Market Act, Codere S.A. hereby informs 

Comision Nacional del Mercado de Valores (Spanish Stock Market Regulator) about the 

following: 

SIGNIFICANT EVENT 

With regards to the information published in the news today, the Company confirms that it is 

in advanced negotiations with various institutions with regards to the renegotiation of its 

senior credit facilities. As of this date there is no definitive agreement, however, when there is 

any update, the Company will immediately make a new communication.  

Luis Argüello Álvarez 

Secretary to the Board 


